EAA 1121 Meeting
February 21, 2019

1.  The main dish for our pitch in dinner was pulled pork and bbq beef accompanied by side dishes brought by 40 guests.  Hats off to Lisa Grant and Gary for set up with a Valentine theme!

2. Kurt Schleter opened the meeting at 7:30 pm by introducing Lt. Tim Bryne of the Carmel Police Department.  Tim spoke about the department’s drone program.  They have two drones: a large one with two zoom cameras and another with FLIR technology.  Tim shared the history of the program which began in June, 2018.  He emphasized the program is to enhance public safety.  He had videos of various training exercises:  dropping a life vest to someone in the water, SWAT hunting a suspect with FLIR and finding a gun in a field; all impressive uses of the technology.


3. Dustin Anderson noted that the Army is actively looking for new helicopter pilots.  Contact him if interested.
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4. Next meeting will be on March 21 at the Buck Creek Fire Station Community room.

